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Shelburne Legion news

Things are starting to come together with regards to the upcoming ?Fiddle Weekend' (August 6?10). If you are interested in being a
shift supervisor or avolunteer please contact Carl Robinson. We will not be having Euchre on the first Sunday of the month until

after the summer. Euchre will continue on the 3rd Sundays. We will be having our monthly breakfast on Sunday July 6th. We hope
everyone had a safe and happy Canada Day!
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